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Work to transform Reid Oval into the region’s premier sporting facility is continuing 
at pace, with the project currently on schedule and on budget.

It’s really exciting to see the project take shape and we are confident that the sports-loving community of Warrnambool 
will be proud of the result.

We’ve been fortunate to have a major infrastructure project such as this under way during the pandemic. It continues to 
provide employment to a range of trades and sub-contractors.

The Oval
Monday February 22 is scheduled as the big day to begin laying turf, which will 
completely change the appearance of the site and bring us that much closer to our goal.

The cricket wicket is ready to be laid as well, so February is shaping up to be a big month.

The subsurface drainage has been installed, the sprinkler installation has been marked out and the concrete foundation 
for the perimeter fencing is being poured.

The Pavilion 
We’re out of the ground! With the foundations now laid, the pre-cast walls of the 
ground floor are in the process of being erected.
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Questions?
 
If there’s anything you’d like clarified, please get in touch 
on 5559 4800 or reidoval@warrnambool.vic.gov.au.
 

Training Area 
The option to fully upgrade the ground, irrigation, fencing and lighting in the training 
area has been taken up, with work on this section scheduled to be finished in 
August.

Booth Site
In line with feedback from stakeholders, the booth site has been set for the eastern 
side of the East Warrnambool Football Netball Club rooms. 

To quote a stakeholder: “It’s slightly raised so you can see over the ground and the sun will set behind me while I watch 
the game and enjoy a cold one.”


